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UPCOMING REGULAR MEETING 
The Village at Guste Island Regular HOA Meeting will be held on 
Sunday, July 16th, at 2pm at the pool house. 

PRESSURE WASHING FEEDBACK 
The recent pressure washing service performed by Our Place Softwash 
received a lot of positive feedback by Village at Guste Island 
homeowners! So we wanted to share some of the comments we 
received: 

~ “Just wanted you to know that the pressure washers did a  

great job.  Our patio looks wonderful!” 

~ “What a great job!  The driveway looks amazing!” 

~ “There’s a whole new feel driving through the neighborhood!   

Everything looks so clean and fresh!” 

~ “My unit, driveway and patio look like new!  Can we do this  

every year?” 

~ “Everything looks great. The team was very friendly,  

hardworking and accommodating. I appreciate all the work  

that went into coordinating this.” 

We are happy that so many homeowners were pleased with their work 
and that through their service, we are able keep the Village at Guste 
Island beautiful!  
 

Contact Magnolia Management Services with questions or 
concerns at info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546  

STREET PARKING 
REMINDER 

This is a reminder that 
parking vehicles on the street 
is only permitted temporarily. 
Vehicles should not be parked 
on the street on a regular or 
permanent basis. 

When temporarily parking 
vehicles on the street, please 
be courteous to your 
neighbors by not blocking any 
driveways or mailboxes.  

Thank you for your 
cooperation. 

 
 

 

ASSOCIATION 
WEBSITE 
www.villageatgusteisland.com  

The Village at Guste Island 
website contains all HOA 
governing documents, online 
payment instructions, 
architectural request 
information, meeting minutes, 
newsletters, and more! 
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